
 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

1.3.2024 

This week’s learning: 
In Phonics, we continue to review all previously taught sounds and harder to spell words. In Maths, we have been 
learning about doubling within 8 and learning about odd and even numbers within 8. In our Number Talks sessions, 
we looked at different representations of the number six and the children explained how they saw the six, e.g. a 
three and a three. In Personal, Social and Emotional Development (PSED), the children learnt about how moving and 
resting is good for their bodies. In PE, the children have been progressing from handling balloons and moving onto 
how to handle balls with control. In Literacy, we learnt about people who help us in school; teachers, support staff, 
office staff, kitchen staff and the headteacher. We will be focused on writing a simple sentence to say how these 
people help the children in school. In Expressive Arts and Design (EAD), the children continue to learn to work 
cooperatively to come up with an idea of what they are going to build, draw a group plan with the adult, build their 
model and then draw their own plans so they can build it again another time.  
 
Next week’s learning: 

In Phonics, we will continue to review all previously taught sounds and harder to spell words, we will introduce new 

harder to read and spell words: come, some, there. In Maths, we will be playing simple addition games to combine 

two groups. In our Number Talks sessions, we will be looking at different representations of the number seven and 

the children will explain how they saw the seven, e.g. a three and a four. In Personal, Social and Emotional 

Development (PSED), the children will be learning to make healthy food choices. In PE, the children will be learning 

how to move a ball with control using their feet. In Literacy, we will be learning about people who help us in 

healthcare e.g. vet, dentist, nurse. We will have a nurse visit us to talk about their job and answer our questions. We 

will be focusing on writing a simple sentence to say how these people help the children.  

Golden leaves: 

This week these children have been awarded a golden leaf:  

Swallows:  

Ellie -Mae for persevering when cutting and weaving paper and doing it all by yourself. 

Ted for taking turns beautifully when playing a game with a friend.   

Swifts: 

Josselyn for always listening so carefully in class and being a wonderful role model to so many! 

Georgia for being such a kind and helpful member of Swifts Class!  

Other: 
We have now run out of all of our spare items of clothing, please can you make sure your child has spare underwear, 
socks/tights and trousers/skirt in their bags, if you have borrowed some items please can they be returned. 
Alternatively if you have any spare or outgrown items we would appreciate some spares in case of emergencies. 
Thank you! 
Thank you to those parents who have let us know if they have not been able to access their ARC account, if you are 
not yet registered please let us know and we can arrange for an invitation email to be resent to you.  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, 

The Early Years Team 


